
Solihull Special Care 

Dental Service  
Now has an Instagram account.  

Please follow us at: 

uhb_sscds 

 

 
 

 

 We will be updating you when the mobile dental team are 

visiting your child’s school  

 Giving dental health tips and promoting dental health 

campaigns 

 We will also be running a competition for anyone who starts 

to follow our account in the next month. 

 We will be giving general dental information about SSCDS 


